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The UK Administrative Justice Institute, Queen Margaret University, and
the University of Glasgow invite you to:

“A seminar on the changing world of social security and
administrative justice in Scotland.”

The seminar will take place on 18 October 2016, 13.30 — 16.00 (preceded
by lunch at 13.00), at Queen Margaret University, Edinburgh.

The seminar will address the challenges and opportunities arising from the
Scottish Government’s new powers in relation to social security and
consider the implications for administrative justice in Scotland.

More details about speakers and topics will be available soon. In the
meantime, to book a place, please email cdrc@gmu.ac.uk.

The event is free to attend, although place are strictly limited.
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